
 
 
 
 

In literacy we would like your child to be 
able to:  
Ø Recognise their own name 
Ø Copy or write the letters in their name  
Ø Talk about their drawings, paintings 

and  writing. 
Ø Hear and say the beginning sounds in 

words that begin with the letter sounds 
s, a, t, p, i and n. 

Ø Spot writing on signs, labels and 
posters when they are out and about 
and say what they think it means  

Space and Aliens 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back!  We hope you have enjoyed your break. 
This is going to be a very busy and fun term. Our topic this half term will be 
Space and Aliens.  We will be finding out lots of facts about Space and finding 
answers to some of our questions like: What do astronauts do? What do 
astronauts need to take with them into Space? Who goes in the Space rocket with 
them? Why do astronauts go into Space? Where in Space do astronauts travel to?  
Etc.  The children will be busy creating space rockets, painting planets and aliens 
and will get to share lots of exciting stories and poems about Space and Aliens.   
 
We will be inviting all Parents and Carers to help their child to build a model 
Space rocket or alien and then we will be holding a virtual Space exhibition 
(further details to follow) for everybody to look at the children’s fabulous 
creations. We hope to have a “Dress up as an alien day” where children can be 
an alien for a day with spotty faces, funny hairstyles and bright zany clothes 
just like in our Space and Alien story books. We  will let you know if this will 
need to be virtual and online nearer the time.   
   

To finish the term, we will attempt to have a virtual and online Easter 
morning  

We  will let you know nearer the time 

Many thanks for your support, 

The Nursery Team 


